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Dear parent/ carer,  

 

To celebrate the end of term and the announcement of our new House System, children 

will enjoy a class party on Friday afternoon. Juice and treats will be provided (nut free). 

Children can also come to school in their casual clothes. We have recently set up the 

Dargavel school fund which will help subsidise school trips, Christmas gifts etc. We are 

therefore asking parents/ carers for a voluntary £1 contribution. This is payable via Parent 

Pay.  

 

On behalf of the Dargavel staff team, we would like to thank all the parents and carers for 

their support over the past 8 weeks. We have enjoyed a very successful start to Dargavel 

Primary and although we’re not in the new building yet, this has not dampened the 

spirits of our school community. It gives us something very exciting to look forward to.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Gerry Carlton 

Head Teacher  

 


